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Students at HUBS school are planning to organize the biggest
fund-raising carnival 

Hayat Universal Bilingual School- The students at HUBS school will start a fund-raising
carnival. All fourth-grade girls will gather to raise funds to buy presents for the school’s
cleaners to thank them for their effort.

The event will start on Wednesday, November 11th, from 8:00 am to 12:00pm. The carnival will
take place on the school’s playground. Each class in grade 4 will place a table in the
playground and decorate it in a way that attracts people to buy their products.

Fourth graders themselves will be selling handmade goods. For example, they will sell
bracelets, slime, magnets, and baked goods. Other stations will include competitions using
board and video games, face painting and a puppet play.

“It will be a marvelous event,” said Maryam, the leader of the event. She mentioned that the
girls put a lot of effort, the school administration shows a huge support, even the weather
expected to be nice out there. All these things definitely will make the event a huge success.  


